
The Health and Wellbeing Board

Date: Wednesday 17 January 2018
Time: 10:00am
Venue: Council Chamber, Level 2, Town Hall Extension

This is a supplementary agenda and contains information that was not available at
the time that the original agenda was published.

Access to the Council Chamber

Public access to the Council Chamber is on Level 2 of the Town Hall Extension, using
the lift or stairs in the lobby of the Mount Street entrance to the Extension. That lobby
can also be reached from the St. Peter’s Square entrance and from Library Walk.
There is no public access from the Lloyd Street entrances of the Extension.

Filming and broadcast of the meeting

Meetings of the Health and Wellbeing Board are ‘webcast’. These meetings are filmed
and broadcast live on the Internet. If you attend this meeting you should be aware that
you might be filmed and included in that transmission.

Membership of the Board

Councillor Richard Leese, Leader of the Council (Chair)
Councillor Craig, Executive Member for Adults (MCC)
Councillor Sue Murphy, Executive Member for Public Service Reform (MCC)
Councillor Sheila Newman, Executive Member for Children (MCC)
Dr Philip Burns, Chair, Manchester Health and Care Commissioning
Dr Manisha Kumar, Clinical Director, Manchester Health and Care Commissioning
Dr Ruth Bromley, GP Member, (South) Manchester Health and Care Commissioning
Dr Faizan Ahmed, GP Member (Central) Manchester Health and Care
Commissioning
Dr Denis Colligan, GP Member (North) Manchester Health and Care Commissioning
Kathy Cowell, Chair, Manchester University NHS Foundation Trust
Barry Clare, Chair, University Hospital South Manchester
Jim Potter, Chair, Pennine Acute Hospital Trust
Rupert Nichols, Chair, Greater Manchester Mental Health NHS Foundation Trust
Mike Wild, Voluntary and Community Sector representative
Vicky Szulist, Chair, Healthwatch
Dr Claire Singleton, Primary Care representative - Local Medical Committee
Paul Marshall, Strategic Director of Children’s Services
David Regan, Director of Public Health
Dr Carolyn Kus, Strategic Director of Adult Social Services



The Health and Wellbeing Board

Agenda

8 Our Healthier Manchester – Update – revised report
The report of the Chair, Manchester Health and Care Commissioning (Dr Philip
Burns) is enclosed. The Executive Director of Planning and Operations – Manchester
Health and Care Commissioning (Mr Ed Dyson) will present the report.

Further Information

For help, advice and information about this meeting please contact the meeting
officer: Andrew Woods

Tel: 0161 234 3011
Fax: 0161 274 7017
Email: andrew.woods@manchester.gov.uk

This agenda was issued on 11 January 2018 by the Governance and Scrutiny
Support Unit, Manchester City Council, Town Hall Extension, Albert Square,
Manchester, M60 2LA.


